
 

12th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Free Cycling Proficiency (Bikeability) Programme for Year 7 pupils 
 
We are excited to be able to offer a free cycling proficiency course (Bikeability) to our 
Year 7 pupils.  Bikeability is the government’s national cycle training programme 
which helps children learn the practical skills and understand how to cycle safely on 
today’s roads.   
 
All pupils who wish to take part will be required to have their own bike and helmet.  
As the course will be taking place in school time, pupils will need to bring their bike 
and helmet to school on the relevant day.  They will also need to bring a bike lock in 
order that their bike can be kept securely when not in use. 
 
There are only a limited number of places available and these will be allocated 
on a first come first served basis with priority being given to those pupils who 
travel to school by bike.  Before places can be assigned, we need to know if pupils 
have undertaken the Bikeability programme before and at what level. 
 
If you are interested in your child participating in this programme, please click on the 
link below and complete the required form by 25th September. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/Wg4iYxhU1b 
 
Should you require any further information regarding the programme, please contact 
Mrs Barlow in school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher  


